
 

 

   

 
 

    

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

Date:   August 17, 2022 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From:  Earle M. Chesley, P.E., General Services Director 

 

Subject: Accept six Purple Heart Community Signs from the Veterans of Foreign Wars, 

                        Chapter 1631, to be placed in the public Right-of-Way 

 

 

Recommendation:  

 

Accept this report to receive six Purple Heart Community signs from the Veterans of Foreign 

Wars, Chapter 1631, to be placed at the gateway locations to the City of Concord. 

 

 

Background:  

 

The Veterans of Foreign Wars, Chapter 1631, has proved the General Services Department with 

six Purple Heart Community signs to be placed at gateway locations local streets within the City. 

 

 

Discussion:  

 

General Services staff will install the signs according to MUTCD standards at the locations 

selected by the Veterans of Foreign Wars, Chapter 1631. 

 

Cc James Major, Highways and Utilities Superintendent 
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